
EPPING FOREST DISTRICT LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATION 

OFFICE FOR NATIONAL STATISTICS: 2018-BASED HOUSEHOLD PROJECTIONS 

17 August 2020 

 

 

Dear Mrs Phillips 

 

Re: Office for National Statistics: 2018-based household projections 

1. The Council writes further to your letter of 14 July 2020 (ED111) in respect of the 

above. We can confirm that we have liaised with our Housing Market Area partner  

authorities on this matter and are jointly progressing the work required to provide 

you with the evidence-based written statement that you have requested. We will 

endeavour to provide you with this as soon as possible. We anticipate currently that 

this will be in early September 2020 but will of course keep you informed if anything 

changes.  

2. We hope that this is satisfactory and if you have any queries please do not hesitate 

to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Alison Blom-Cooper 


